May 18, 1965

Dr. Ivan Mohacek
Interna Klinika, Rebro
Zagreb, Yugoslavia

Dear Ivica:

Ancel and 1 were both very sorry not to attend your Korcela meeting, We
weren!i quite sure whether you were being your usual courteous self, or whether
it would have been some real moral support to have us there in your epidemio-
logical presentations. At any rate, I had to gst back to Minneapolis on the 28th
of April.

Dz. lvancic told me a little of your new and important responsibilitlu.
Good luck. I'm also anxious to see your write-ups of the Yugoslavhn data, and
hope you can bring the material to publication soon. o

g I plan to go to Athens and Crete and will let you know the dates. I understand
you will be there.
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Regards,

Henry Blackburn, M. D.
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